PARENTS/GUARDIANS OF ELEMENTARY STUDENTS PLEASE READ THIS IMPORTANT MESSAGE

Dear Parent/Guardian.

We will continue to pick up and return all Kindergarten and Pre-Kindergarten students house to house. However, all First (1st) grade students and older will be picked up at designated stops. If you have a Kindergarten or Pre-Kindergarten student your address will be a designated stop. Therefore, if you have older elementary aged students (1st thru 5th grades) they may get on the bus with your Kindergartener/Pre-Kindergartener. There may, also, be other students who live in the area that will get on the bus at your address. If you do not want other students to get on the bus at your address then your Kindergartener/Pre-Kindergartener will have to walk to a designated stop. At the end of the school day all Kindergarten and Pre-Kindergarten students who live within the city limits will be dismissed from school at approximately 02:40. Therefore, your older students will not be returning home at the same time and will be dropped at a designated corner stop and not at your home address. Although it will not be mandated we do highly suggest that an adult be present at your child's designated stop, especially for the first few weeks to ensure he/she knows how to get home.

Know what time your student will be dismissed from school and be at the stop at that

time.

With your cooperation we are hoping to keep any confusion to a minimum. If you have any questions call the Transportation Department at 662-4272.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Frank Lusk Transportation Director